
Planning Board of Sugar Hill 

November 3, 2010 

 

Members:  John Strasser, Arthur Chase, Rob Hayward, Jim Keefe, David Thurston, 

Amy Venezia 

 

Guests:  none 

 

Vice Chairman David Thurston called the meeting to order on Wednesday, November 3, 

2010 at 5:30pm.  On a motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Arthur Chase the minutes 

were moved to be accepted.  PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

 

It was noted that Woody Miller withdrew the application for Turtle Ridge Foundation, 

LLC on Monday night so the final hearing tonight has been cancelled.   

 

Old Business/New Business 

 

The Board discussed the driveway regulations draft presented by Chief Allan Clark and 

all members are encouraged to review this document for the special meeting on 

December 2
nd

 with Chief Clark.   

 

John Strasser mentioned that the Easton Planning Board may be contacting us to have a 

joint meeting to discuss a lot in Easton where the driveway access is in Sugar Hill.   

 

With no more business, on a motion made by Arthur Chase, seconded by Jim Keefe the 

meeting was moved to be adjourned. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Planning Board 


